
 

 

 
 

 
REMINDER – CHERRYDALE FALL FUNDRAISER PICK-UP IS THIS 

WEDNESDAY 11/16 AT MILLBRIDGE CAFETERIA 4:00 – 7:00 PM 

Please make arrangements for pick-up as we cannot 

store the items and they will be left at the school. 

The Delran Elementary PTA is proud to present  

our new ONLINE Bearwear store! 

Please visit our website www.delranelementarypta.com  

for a direct link to the store. 

We’re offering new items including: 

 Slouchy & regular fit beanie hats 

 New bling for ladies and girls 

 Sweatshirts and pajama pants for all 

Order now in time for the holidays! 

All orders are due November 21, 2016 

For on-time delivery, enter your child’s name, teacher, 

and grade when requested during ordering.  Your order and any 

from friends and family will be sent home with your student. 

No late orders will be accepted.  Small orders will be sent home by the 

December break.  Large orders may need to be picked up. 

 

Questions?  Contact Tara Porreca at tara_porreca@comcast.net 
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